
October Highlight on Youth
“Dedicated to preparing ALL students to become lifelong learners, caring individuals, and responsible citizens.”



Menomonie High School
● MHS students enjoyed the 

Homecoming Games Assembly.
● Seniors Spencer Kelsey and Cortlyn 

Greeley were honored as the MHS 
2024 Homecoming Royalty. 

● The Freshmen Class took a field trip 
to Chippewa Valley Technical College 
as a part of the academic and career 
planning activities at MHS.

● The MHS volleyball team participated 
in a meet hosted at UW-Stout.

● The MHS girls swim and dive team 
continues competing and improving 
throughout the season.

● Recently, the girls tennis team hosted 
a staff appreciation night where the 
student-athletes recognized 
influential staff members in their lives. 



Menomonie Middle School

● 8th grade science students 
completed their stream study 
analysis at Jarrett Creek and will 
present their findings at the 
Dunn Co. Watershed 
Conference.

● The Middle School Band 
performed in the Homecoming 
parade.  



Downsville Elementary School
● Our 4th and 5th graders toured Chippewa Valley Bean. 

Yahel (4th grade student) even led part of the tour as he 
spends time learning about his passion- Agriculture- 
volunteering there.

● Safety Patrol keeps our school dismissal safe for 
everyone. Interested 4th graders complete training with 
Mrs. Anderson and volunteer their time to help our 
school.

● Students enjoyed walking in the Homecoming Parade.
● Our entire school enjoyed the Environmental Site.



Knapp Elementary School
● Our First Graders took their books 

outside! Students practiced 
independently reading outdoors.

● Knapp Elementary was 
represented by a large number 
of students and families for the 
Homecoming parade!

● Staff and students traveled to the 
Environmental Site for a fall field 
trip!



Oaklawn Elementary School
● Staff vs. Students Lightning 

game- Mr. Rubenzer was 
the winner!

● Oaklawn Elementary 
created a float for the 
homecoming parade. 

● Dress up days including 
PJs and Mustang Spirit 
were enjoyed by all. 



River Heights Elementary School
● Every Friday afternoon, students at 

River Heights participate in Rally 
Time, focused on community 
building and positive relationships. 
Students engage in a variety of 
activities. Pictured is a group of 
students playing backyard games, 
working on teamwork and 
sportsmanship.

● The Menomonie Fire Dept. visited 
River Heights for Fire Safety Week.

● Students attended the first 
Roadrunner Rally of the year!



Wakanda Elementary School
● Staff and students had a fantastic time dressing 

up as each other and showcasing their school 
spirit during homecoming dress-up days.

● Our students are making the most of this 
beautiful weather, playing Gaga Ball and Four 
Square.

● Fifth graders enjoyed outdoor learning at the 
Menomonie Lions Club Game Park.

● Discovering the perfect books brings big smiles 
to our young readers!


